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Tuesday 3rd October 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers 

Year 5/6 Residential to Caythorpe Court 
 
Next year the year 5 and 6 residential visit will take place at Caythorpe Court activity 
centre in Lincolnshire near Grantham. The children will take part in a two night stay from 
Wednesday 5th June and return on Friday 7th June 2024. The total cost of the visit to 
Caythorpe Court will be £375. This includes all activities, meals, accommodation, return 
travel by coach, insurance, instructors and an evening entertainment programme. 
 
We will need a deposit of £50.00 to secure your child’s place on the trip. Please ensure 
that your child is confident that they want to go on the trip before booking them a place as 
we are unable to offer refunds if a child changes their mind at the last minute. The 
remaining cost of the trip will be broken down into five further monthly instalments to be 
paid via Parent Pay.  
 

Deposit of £50 Due by 31st October 2023 
£65 Due by 30th November 2023 
£65 Due by 31st January 2024 
£65 Due by 29th February 2024 
£65 Due by 31st March 2024 
£65 Due by 30th April 2024 

Total £375 
 
We will be in touch nearer the time with details of the parent information evening. 
However, if you would like more details on Caythorpe Court, please visit their website 
www.pgl.co.uk. If you wish for your child to take part in the residential, please log into 
Parent Pay and give consent by Friday 31stOctober 2023. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs S. Needham 
School Business Officer 
 
 


